
 

Port of Juneau 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO REGULATION 
Amendment of Title 05, Chapter 15 

Fees and Charges 
 

DOCKS & HARBORS BOARD IS PROPOSING TO ADOPT AN AMENDMENT TO THE FOLLOWING REGULATION.  
 
05 CBJAC 15.060 Vessel Lightering Fee 
 

(a) Definition – The Board is proposing to remove Marine Park Lightering Fee and replace it with Port 
Field Office Float.   
(b) Applicability and basis for computing charges – The Board is proposing to remove Marine Park 
Lightering Fee and replace it with Port Field Office Float.    
(c) Vessel lightering fee period - unchanged 
(d) Charges when a vessel shifts to different berth - unchanged 
(e) Vessel Lightering Fee Assessment: The Board is proposing to increase the 24-hour charge from 
$600 to $1,700.  The Board will also add a subsection (1) under this fee that says; For each calendar year 
after 2022, the fee assessment will be equal to the previous year’s fee, adjusted by the Consumer Price 
Index – Urban Alaska (CPI) as reported by the Alaska Department of Labor for the calendar year 
preceding the start of the seasonal cruise vessel year, unless the Docks and Harbors Board takes action 
to keep the fee the same as the previous year.  
     

The above regulation is proposed for adoption pursuant to CBJ’s 01.60 and CBJ 85.02.060, and CBJ 
85.02.100.  Interested persons may obtain a full copy of the proposed regulation at any of the harbor 
offices, at the CBJ libraries, at the CBJ Clerk’s Office, online at 
www.juneau.org/harbors/proposed_regulations.php or obtain more information by calling the 
Harbormaster at 907-586-5255. 
 

The Board is holding a public hearing and intends to take final action on the proposed changes at a 
Special Board meeting  on January, 19th 2022 at 5 pm via zoom meeting. If this is approved by the 
Board it will move to the Assembly for their final approval.  Written comments may also be submitted 
to the Port Director’s Office by fax at (907) 586-0295, by hard copy at 76 Egan Drive, and online by 
web form at the above web address until 4:30 p.m. on January 19th, 2022.  
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